

Penola CATHOLIC COLLEGE EST. 1995 29/06/2021

Dear Parents,

As many of you would be aware the new Direct Debit System that has been put in place through the Catholic Development Fund and the National Australia Bank is not working correctly.

I have been in constant discussions to resolve these issues but am not getting the answers to ensure that this service will work.

After many discussions regarding the inconvenience this has caused for both parents and the College. I will provide the CDF bank account numbers so that you may set up your direct deposits straight into the account as previously was available through the Commonwealth Bank.

The CDF BSB number is 083-347

Account number 568 488 627

When setting up these payments please ensure you use your debtor reference number so that we can allocate the payment correctly to your account.

I thank you for your patience while we have been experiencing these problems.

Kind regards

Jenny Vinten

Business Manager

T +61 3 9301 2777 F +61 3 9301 2770 E principal@penola.vic.edu.au

Po Box 637, Glenroy, Victoria, Australia, 3046

Junior Campus (Years 7-8) 35 William Street, Glenroy, Victoria, Australia, 3046

Senior Campus (Years 9-12) 29 Gibson Street, Broadmeadows, Victoria, Australia, 3047

ABN 43 067 599 054

www.penola.vic.edu.au